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I fully support in person voting with proof of citizenship.  I always took great pride in 

going to the polls and performing my civic duty. 

 

I do believe some absentee voting should be allowed, especially for deployed military 

personnel.  

 

I feel mail in voting even in local county elections has caused an incorrect outcome 

due to delays in postal delivery.  

 

Voting in person prevents ballot boxes being destroyed,  and there were successful 

attempts at firebombing of ballot boxes in the Portland Oregon area during the 2024 

Presidential election.  

 

Voting in person would also prevent those in this nation illegally from voting.  

 

This bill needs to be passed  


